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67th Meeting of the Executive Board of the Union of the Baltic Cities

Dear Mr. President Andersen,
Dear members of the UBC Executive Board,

We cordially invite you to hold the 67th meeting of the UBC Executive Board from the 20th to the 23'd
of June, 2013 in the City of Kiel.

The City of Kiel has been an active member of the UBC for many years. We chair the Business
Commission and represent the UBC on the Board of the Conference of European Cross-Border and
lnterregional City Networks (CECICN). That is why we feel it to be a special honor and a pleasure to
welcome you to our city.

During your meeting you will have the opportunity to participate in the official opening of the Kiel
Week. The Kiel Week is the biggest summer festival in Northern Europe and the largest sailing event\- 
in the world.

The KielWeek lnternational City Forum regularly takes place with delegates from Kiel's twin cities
and representatives of many institutions. This is an excellent opportunity to exchange ideas and
experiences with the aim of possible suggestions and ideas for all participants to implement back
home. We invite you to join the KielWeek lnternational City Forum.

' . For any questions our employee Wolfgang Schmidt is at your disposal.
t'

With kind regards

&
Cathy Kietzer
President of the City Council
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Dr. Susanne Gaschke
Mayor


